
 

 

 

 

 

 

    
 

 
 
  

  

 

  

 

 

    

RCC is Closed 
December 21-29 

AND 

New Year’s Day 

Winter Closure 

January 1, 2024 

for the 2023 

for the observation of 

Winter term begins January 8, 2024. 
Some RCC offices will be open January 2-5. Call to verify open hours. 

Need an RCC telephone numbers or email addresses? 
Visit www.roguecc.edu/directory 

541-956-7500 
feedbackRCC@roguecc.edu 
www.roguecc.edu/calendar 

Questions during business hours 




